
State bowling meet expands to 3 classes

Written by Metro Sports Report
Tuesday, 09 September 2014 16:22 - Last Updated Tuesday, 09 September 2014 17:47

The boys and girls high school state bowling tournaments will expand to three classes effective
this winter.

  

The action was approved by the Iowa High School Athletic Association Board of Control in
August and by the Iowa Girls High School Athletic Union Board of Directors Tuesday.

  

The new three-class format accounts for the growth in the sport, which has increased from 84
schools in 2010, the first year of the meet, to an expected 102 this winter. It also allows the
organizations to stage the tournament separately for each class, thus allowing for the expanding

number of spectators.

  

The girls originally sanctioned bowling in 2006 with 53 schools.

  

Under the new format, the top 28 schools based on enrollment will form Class 3A; the next 28
will be in Class 2A with the remaining schools forming Class 1A. Under the two-class structure,
participating schools with an enrollment of 800 or more were in Class 2A with the remainder 
being assigned to Class 1A.

  

      Each class will have seven state qualifying tournaments with the champion in each class
advancing to the state tournament. Each individual champion at the state qualifying
tournaments will advance to the state tournament plus five at-large qualifiers, based on their
scores from around the state at
the qualifying tournaments.

  

The new format means that one additional school will qualify for the state tournament.

  

At the state tournament, the top three teams in each class will receive trophies and medals
while the top 10 individuals will also medal.
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The tournament will remain at Plaza Lanes in Des Moines.
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